
 
 
 

Dear Parents / Guardians,                                     Friday 4th October 2019 
 

 

We have had a very busy week in Reception, exploring colours and words.  

 

We have been reading lots of books that contain alliteration and rhyming 

words, such as Clara the Caterpillar and Ninja Nan. The children blew our 

socks off with how well they could continue a rhyming string.  

 

The children explored what would happen if they mixed two of the primary col-

ours together (red, blue and , yellow). They painted hot air balloon to show 

what colour they have made. These will be displayed and you 

will get to see them on parents evening.  

 

This week we introduced the word ‘one more’ in our number activities. We 

used a number line to help us find the number one more than a given number.  

 

You may of heard you child talking about Mrs Scott. Mrs Scott comes into our class every 

Wednesday afternoon. This week Mrs Scott told a story about a little girl who was feeling 

unwell. They then had a class discussion about people who may help us when we are un-

well and about our feelings.  

 

Thank you for your support with reading your child’s library books. Lot’s of library books 

are coming back daily to be changed and the children enjoying changing their books. Can 

you please make sure the library card is sent in with the book .  

Enjoy the weekend  

Mrs Jones      Miss Melling     

                  Miss Waltho                                Miss Williams 

                                                   Miss Murphy 


